
 
 

SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION 
CONGRATULATING THE STAMFORD BOARD OF REALTORS 

ON CELEBRATING ITS 100TH ANNIVERSARY 
 
WHEREAS, The Stamford Board of Realtors is celebrating its 100th Anniversary; and 
 
WHEREAS, The Stamford Board of Realtors is a service organization for realtors 
established in 1919 for the purpose of improving and elevating the business of real 
estate, it operates under the guidance of a Code of Ethics established by the National 
Association of Realtors, the Connecticut Realtors, and the Stamford Board of Realtors; 
its professional standards separate the Stamford Board of Realtors from the real estate 
vendors who are not bound by these standards of conduct; and 
 
WHEREAS, the purpose of the Stamford Board of Realtors is to provide the tools, 
resources, and support that promote the professional growth, ethical conduct and 
prosperity of its members, while being the voice for real estate in the community; and  
 
WHEREAS, fund raisedby the Stamford Board of Realtors have supported Inspirica, 
which purchased over 75 coats for children; the donation of backpacks for elementary 
school children in Stamford; the Stamford Animal Shelter; the Alzheimer’s Association, 
the Bennett Cancer Center; Boys and Girls Club of Stamford; SilverSource; Food Bank 
of Lower Fairfield County and the Covenant House; and  
 
WHEREAS, the Stamford Board of Realtors offers community services scholarships to 
high school seniors in public, private and parochial high schools, and has awarded over 
$163,325 in scholarships since 1993; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Stamford Board of Realtors offers input to legislatures and contributes 
to programs that help homeowners and homeowners’ businesses. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the 30th Board of Representatives 
congratulates the Stamford Board of Realtors on its 100th Anniversary.   
 

Approved by the 30th Board of Representatives 
This 4th day of February, 2019 

 
 

 
_____________________________  ____________________________ 
Matthew Quinones, President   Susan Nabel, Clerk 


